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June 

Happy Birthday! 

 

Hope you all have a lovely 

day! 

Leo – 7th June 

Emily – 8th June  

Jenson – 11th June 

Reuben – 12th June  

Jacob – 17th June 

George – 19th June  

Oscar – 19th June  

Alex – 19th June 

Harrison – 24th June 

Summer – 24th June 

Roscoe – 26th June 

Harriet – 28th June 

Samuel – 29th June 

Felicity 

 

  

 

Forest Lane, Kirklevington, Yarm, Stockton. TS15 9LX 
Telephone   (01642) 781261 

E-mail: kirklevington@kirklevington.org.uk 
Web: www.kirklevington.stockton.sch.uk 
Executive Head Teacher: Mrs M. Carlton 

Head of School: Mrs L Peacock 
 

Apologies for not getting the June newsletter out on time.  I’ve had some 

technical difficulties, but better late than never!  It’s been another busy 

half-term full of fantastic successes.  

  

First, we celebrated Kirk Fest with our Summer Fayre.  This was a fabulous 

event and the weather was on our side – overall.  Thank you again to our 

volunteers/helpers - who without their support we wouldn’t have been able 

to offer as many school stalls and raise as much as we did to support the 

children of Kirklevington.  We raised an amazing £1700 which has been 

added to the playground improvements pot and the WOW day. There were 

mascots visiting from CPAD IB and Great North Air Ambulance Service 

(GNAAS), who added to our celebrations.  Thank you again to everyone who 

attended and made the day such a wonderful event!   

  

The after-school clubs have been very successful this term as always.  We 

hope that by offering a range of interests throughout the year, we have 

managed to appeal to a wide range of pupils from Y1 to Y6.  Remember 

for further after-school childcare, we signpost towards our local childcare 

providers because being a small school we do not have the staffing 

capacity to offer extended hours of childcare.  Questionnaire to follow for 

your opinions on the various clubs on offer and any you would like to see. 

 

Thank you to staff, parents, families and our children for 3 fantastic 

Sports’ Day sessions.  All the children enjoyed the events and we thank 

you for your support and encouragement.  Thanks also to the sporting 

groups of parents who joined in our parent races.  It makes the events for 

your children, so thank you & well done!  
 

As part of our playground improvements, we have successfully bid and will 

be receiving a £4000 donation from the William Hall Trust who offer 

financial support to the community of Kirklevington Village.  We have 

combined this with some of our fundraising money to order two wooden 

sensory dens for the smaller playground.  These will not be able to be 

installed at school until late September/early October, but they will be a 

fabulous addition to our Chill Zone playground.  Thank you to the William 

Hall Trust for all their fabulous support of our children.   
 

Best wishes! 

Mrs Peacock 
 

Article 28:  You have the right to a good quality education. You should be 

encouraged to go to school to the highest level you can. 
 

 

 

 

 

The Changeable 

British Summer 

Weather! 

Please ensure your 

child comes to school 

with appropriate 

clothing for the 

weather forecast.  

We know it’s difficult 

at the moment as 

one day is blazing hot 

sunshine and the 

next is cloudy and 

rainy… 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

In-school Transition 
 

We had our in-school transition afternoon 

today, Friday 5th July.  During this time, 

your child/children, met their new class 

teacher and created a new Rights 

Respecting School‘s Charter.   
We hope all children enjoyed their 

afternoon. 
 

WOW Day 2024 
This year, we have booked an inflatable 

planetarium from Wonder Dome for the 

WOW day on Tuesday 9th July.  The day 

will include a session in the planetarium 
with experts who will bring expertise 

about our Solar System to life for the 

children.  In class, the teachers have 

planned exciting activities related to the 

topic.  There will also be a whole-school 

packed lunch/picnic on the field 

(weather permitting), face painting and 
ice-cream, sorbet or other alternatives.  

We hope it will be a day filled with awe 

and wonder and is only possible due to 

your fantastic fundraising throughout the 

year, so thank you once again for all of 
your support! 

Social Media 
 

There are lots of 

photographs on our 

Twitter & Facebook 

accounts from the various 

school trips we’ve been on 

in June. Please follow us 

and keep up-to-date with 

what is happening. 

Kirklevington Primary X 

(Twitter) Page 

 Kirklevington Primary 

Facebook Page 

  

 

 

Office Opening Hours 
 

Please note that the school 
office opening hours are 

8.30am – 4pm. If you call out of 
hours, you can please leave a 

message or send an email to: 
kirklevington@kirklevington.or

g.uk.  Please do understand 
though that messages will not 

be responded to until the office 

is open.   
Many thanks! 

 

https://x.com/KirklevingtonP
https://x.com/KirklevingtonP
https://www.facebook.com/KirklevingtonPrimarySchool
https://www.facebook.com/KirklevingtonPrimarySchool
mailto:kirklevington@kirklevington.org.uk
mailto:kirklevington@kirklevington.org.uk


 
  

Can you help…? 
 

Does your workplace or business have a Corporate Social Responsibility Policy (or 

something similar whereby they offer local schools support)?  We are always looking 
for fundraising opportunities and we believe that some companies offer schools help 

through these policies/ schemes.  If you think you can offer the school support in this 
capacity, please call in and discuss the opportunities available. 

 

 

Free Digital 

Magazines 
 

Please see attached link 

for a digital copy of 

Raring2Go – a free 

magazine for families 

across the area. 

 

https://magazines.raring2

go.co.uk/teesside/summe

r2024/ 

 

And a free copy of Family 

First: 

 

https://familyfirst.co.uk/is
sue3-24 

 

 

  
Signposting of local 

wraparound childcare 
 

 Kirklevington Primary School  

Bookable via our Arbor app: 
Breakfast Club - open 7:45am-

8:45am and Half-termly after-
school clubs - 3:15-4:15pm (for 

Y1-6, various interests, numbers 
limited)  

 Clever Clogs Childcare, Yarm – 
01642 780586  

 Puddleducks Childcare, Yarm - 
01642 791895  

 Spring Layfield, Yarm (Spring 
Childcare) - 01642 787671 

 

N.B. Childcare providers are not allowed to park 

in the staff car park unless they have 4 or more 

children in their care. 

https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/teesside/summer2024/
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/teesside/summer2024/
https://magazines.raring2go.co.uk/teesside/summer2024/
http://track.smtpsendemail.com/9092826/c?p=WN4hmWBlbIFF0m_gHFWi44o8_bvrKGtuxcSrnFQRkVRxdW0p5lntUnFr2emu4sRQapNkgJ2i3N1WIkEQ-Urt7iNs-eZMm3mdGEbGwKrLJ9GJvXglsuxGugmJe_OG-H_wq5HEzm3bZrMxCKXvkp4gv9pdMXMbSjeNqLXlbe4CNZ1q9EwN9YOtg543lGnvD3JtpLrd2ZXTb1Vlp2VMk_7xpR9kFD6NRdB8JAKc2OJtWravhrS8uncssj-YfzGbWoBUgcNqRxsKiRqERS5WSvjVAntdaLyALMisbHXk352iB4XT8b2VWR5FHeElkp0nBhn2TqjLDB3hRRIQakqAfB_xxw==
http://track.smtpsendemail.com/9092826/c?p=WN4hmWBlbIFF0m_gHFWi44o8_bvrKGtuxcSrnFQRkVRxdW0p5lntUnFr2emu4sRQapNkgJ2i3N1WIkEQ-Urt7iNs-eZMm3mdGEbGwKrLJ9GJvXglsuxGugmJe_OG-H_wq5HEzm3bZrMxCKXvkp4gv9pdMXMbSjeNqLXlbe4CNZ1q9EwN9YOtg543lGnvD3JtpLrd2ZXTb1Vlp2VMk_7xpR9kFD6NRdB8JAKc2OJtWravhrS8uncssj-YfzGbWoBUgcNqRxsKiRqERS5WSvjVAntdaLyALMisbHXk352iB4XT8b2VWR5FHeElkp0nBhn2TqjLDB3hRRIQakqAfB_xxw==


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 
Kirklevington Superstars

 

 

  Congratulations! 
 

Well done to Lily who recently 
passed her Federation of Artistic 
Roller Skating Skills test Grade 8. 

  
Lily is learning lots of new skating 

skills from the championship skaters 
in her skating class. 

 
Fantastic achievement Lily, well 

done!  
 

 

Well done! 
 

Congratulations to Ella, 
Grace and Orla and who all 

earned their First Aid badges 
at Rainbows. They learned 
how to call for help and do 

basic First Aid.  
 

Well done girls for learning a 
valuable skill that could save 

a life. 
 

 

 



 
 

 

Sports Achievements 
 

Congratulations to Alex for his recent win in the Under 14s at the 
Somerset Pony Premier. 

 
Well done to Philippa who was asked to be mascot for the Gill 

Burns County Cup Semi-final of women’s rugby.  

 

 

Superstars! 
 

A big well done to Ella, Isla, Penny & Gladys who took part in the 
Diva Dance Summer Show at The Arc. They danced multiple 

dances in front of a full audience. 
 

Well done girls for your talent and bravery! 


